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                    Stretchy Person – We stretch ourselves 
                    and   each   other   to  achieve  our  full  
                    potential.                                                                          
 

Believing in yourself is not always easy.  Sometimes we 
fear failure and that stops us from trying new things.  At St. 
Augustine’s we encourage each other to ‘have a go’ and 
‘try our best’. 
 
We all need to develop our self-belief and resilience to 
help us navigate our way through life.  Maybe then, we can 
achieve our dreams. 
 

This year, our Harvest Festival will 
take  place  on  Wednesday  17th  
October  at  2:30pm;  parents and  
carers are welcome to attend. 
 
As part of our harvest preparations, you are invited to 
donate non-perishable food items, which will be given to 
the Foodbank, or money for the Bishop of St. Alban’s 
appeal, ‘Give Peas a Chance’, which supports farming in 
Malawi.  Many thanks for your kindness and support.       
 

The use of mobile phones, tablets and computers is now 
common among children as well as adults.  With increased 
online use, there comes increased levels of risk.  The 
online world can be a dangerous place                          
 
Over the next few weeks we will be sending home 
‘National Online Safety’ posters about games and Apps 
that many of us use.  We hope that the information 
provided will help you to help keep your child safe online. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher’s Message 
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School Vision 

Dear Parent and Carers 
 
Maths is everywhere!  This week our Gardening Club 
used their Maths skills to measure the circumference, and 
determine the weight of our home-grown pumpkins.  As 
you can see from the pictures below, they grew quite 
large and our pupils are very proud of them.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also held a Reading Workshop this week and were 
delighted with the parental attendance.  The feedback 
that we received was extremely positive; thank you so 
much for your show of support. 
 
Next week will be a busy one as we head towards the half 
term holiday.  Our annual Harvest Festival is nearly here 
and we are looking forward to celebrating this special 
event with you.  Lots of our children are also excited 
about Movie Night this evening; we look forward to 
sharing these events, in our newsletter with you, next 
week. 
 
Amanda Howes - Headteacher 
 

Attendance 

 

 

 
Raising attendance at our school is a top priority for 
this year.  Our school target is 96%, which is the 
National Average; this is what we aim to achieve.  
 
Please work with us to raise attendance and give 
children the very best life chances. 
 
Our class attendance figures for this week are: 

Year 1 – 97.14% Year 2 – 94.14% 
Year 3 – 98.28% Year 4 – 98.00% 

         Year 5 – 96.21%          Year 6 – 97.08% 
 

Year 3 were our attendance winners this week.  
Well Done! 

 

Our attendance so far this year 
is… 

95.95% 

Harvest Festival 

E-Safety 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wed. 17th Oct. 
2:30pm - HARVEST FESTIVAL – 
Parents and Carers are welcome to 
attend  

Fri. 19th Oct. Last Day of Half Term 
Tue. 30th Oct. Children Back to School 
Tue. 13th Nov. Parent Forum 
Fri. 16th Nov. Children in Need – Mufti Day 

Wed. 21st Nov. 
6:00pm Yr6 SATS information 
evening 

Mon. 26th Nov. Christmas Post Box opens 
Fri. 7th Dec. PTFA Christmas Fayre 

Tue. 11th Dec. 

9:15am – Yr1, 2 and 3 Christmas 
Performance 
2:00pm – Yr4, 5 and 6 Christmas 
Performance 

Wed. 12th Dec. 

9:15am – Yr4, 5 and 6 Christmas 
Performance 
2:00pm – Yr1, 2 and 3 Christmas 
Performance 

Fri. 14th Dec. 9:15am – Reception Christmas 
Performance 

Mon. 17th Dec. 

9:00am – Reception, Yr1 and Yr2 
Celebration Assembly 
2:45pm – Years 3 – 6 Celebration 
Assembly 

Tue. 18th Dec. Christmas Dinner 

Wed. 19th Dec. 
Christmas Jumper Day and 
afternoon Christmas Parties 

 

Please check the school website or App for the whole 
year’s diary and for more information about St. 
Augustine’s Academy.    
 
Please  note  that  dates  sometimes  need  to   
change and we will notify you if this happens. 

Celebrations Word of the Week 

Well Done to the following children. 
 

 ‘SELF’ Pupil of the Week  
Reception – Amelia-Lilly 

Year 1 – Tyler 
Year 2 – Alice 

Year 3 – Jasmin 
Year 4 – Kayla 

Year 5 – Reegan 
Year 6 – Mia 

 

 Reader of the Week  
Reception – Oscar  

Year 1 – Kenny  
Year 2 – Mateen  
Year 3 – Jacob 
Year 4 – Rico 
Year 5 – Zak 

Year 6 – Andile  
 

Star of the Week  
Reception – Cody   

Year 1 – Taya   
Year 2 – Aaron   
Year 3 – Mason 
Year 4 – Jane 

Year 5 – Darlean  
Year 6 – Lealand 

 

 Housepoints  
 

Neptune - 248 
Mars - 276 
Earth - 226 
Venus - 269 

Our word for the week is… 

 
 
Generous means to show kindness to others, especially in 
giving. 
 

Can you use the word ‘generous’ in your speaking and 
writing this week?   

Diary Dates 

‘SELF’ Question for next Week 

What have I learnt 
about self-awareness? 

Our Value for this half term is… 

“Let them give thanks to 
the Lord for his unfailing 
love and his wonderful 
deeds for mankind, for 
he satisfies the thirsty 
and fills the hungry with 
good things.” 

Psalm 107:8-9 
 
Give generously 
this   harvest,  if  
you can. 
 

Celebration Assemblies 
take place at 9:00am every 
Thursday morning in the 
school hall.  Parents and 

carers are welcome to 
attend. 



 

 

 
 
 

E-Safety - WhatsApp 


